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QAZHAS
June 19, 1984

Thomas S. Berger, M.D.

Mayfield Neurological Institute
506 Oak Street

Cincinnati, OH 45219

Dear Doctor Berger:

Dr. Schmidek's office has advised us that there are no official
minutes for the Spine Section meeting held in April, 1984,

At Debra's request, | am enclosing a copy of a letter which

Dr. Schmidek has requested the AANS National Office to-
distribute to Spine Section members. We expect that this
letter will be distributed sometime within the next week or so,
just as soon as new Spine Section letterhead is printed.

This letter is the information that Dr. Schmidek advised you
as being available from the National Office.

For your information, we have had a shifting of staff
responsibilities within the National Office recently. | will
be available to assist you with the publishing of the Section
newsletter. Please let me know how | can help!

Sincerely,

Uoni Ersptlad¥-

Annie Engelhardt
Special Projects Coordinator
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